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29th September 2023 

 
Activity: The Graduate and Apprentice Engineer Show 
Venue/Destination: Derby Arena 
Date: Wednesday 8th November, 8.45am – 2.30pm 
Cost Per Student: £15 
Name of Trip Co-ordinator: Miss Hunt 

 
Dear parent/carer, 
 
We have an excellent opportunity for Y12 students interested in Engineering and related 
STEM careers to attend this show.  
 
The Graduate and Apprentice Engineer Show has been bringing together the next generation of STEM 
talent with the UK’s most prestigious businesses since 2013. Each year they have connected hundreds 
of students with the best businesses in the UK. 
With exhibitors that include many of the UK’s leading employers, such as the BBC, British Airways, 
Rolls-Royce, Jaguar Land Rover, JCB, ZeroAvia, AWE and many, many others, there’s no better way for 
students to meet with some of the UK’s most advanced employers and learn how engineering and 
technology is changing society for the better. It’s also an excellent way to find out about placements, 
internships and entry routes. 
 
We will travel to and from the event by coach during normal school hours. It is necessary to 
request a contribution of £15 per student to cover transport costs. If meeting this cost 
would prevent your child taking part, please contact Miss Fairlie 
(sixthformadmin@guilsborough.northants.sch.uk) in confidence to discuss whether the 
16-19 Bursary Fund can support.  
 
If your child would like to take part in this fantastic opportunity, please complete the form 
at https://forms.office.com/e/RAKwGUPnrD before Friday 13th October. If oversubscribed, 
places will be issued by ballot after this date. When we confirm that your child has a place, 
you will be asked to pay the coach fee via parentpay. 
 
NB we are aware students have also been invited to the NSCL Festival on the previous day. 
We believe both opportunities are important and will support any student who wishes to 
attend both trips. They must ensure that they have liaised with their teachers regarding 
work missed.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact me via hunt@guilsborough.northants.sch.uk.  
 
Kind regards, 

 
Miss P. Hunt 
Director of Careers 
Guilsborough Academy 
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